Getting things done — Perth Road
street lights #dundeewestend

I am grateful to the residents who highlighted to me last week street lights
that were out on Perth Road between Hazel Avenue and Invergowrie Drive.

I raised this with the Street Lighting Partnership who very promptly updated
me as follows :

“ .. the lighting fault on the Perth Road has been rectified.

Someone had gained access to the street lighting control cabinet and
interfered with the controls.

This has now been reset, the cabinet door secured and the lights should be
operating correctly.”

There was, thereafter, a further issue with the timer, but this has now been
resolved and the lights should now be operating properly.
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